
Incredible New Offer for Law  

Enforcement and Firemen  
(Hone your shooting skills in an affordable way)  

  

At G2G we have a lot of law enforcement that come into our range.  
We always try to remember to thank them for what they do but we 
started thinking about doing something that shows our appreciation 
in a more practical way.  LE has a very difficult and dangerous job.  We 
also wanted to make it more affordable for officers to practice their 
most important skill set…. shooting.  If their skills erode then they will 
not be able to protect the public, themselves and their partners like 
they ultimately would like to.  We believe that a conscientious officer 
should be practicing twice a month at the very minimum.    
  

So starting immediately we are going to be offering a special annual 
membership (Called the Blue Line Membership) to all law 
enforcement (includes all federal, state, county, city and ISD officers) 
and municipal firemen.  This benefit is that any of these men or 
women will be able to shoot without any lane fees ….. an unlimited 
number of times every year for only $149.95…. even if they come in 
365 times over the next year.   
  

As always, this will include one free paper target and complimentary 
eye and ear protection.  And, unlike many ranges, we do not charge 
by the gun or rifle.    
  

If you know any law enforcement personnel please let them know 
about our offer.  Remember, if officers shoot more their skills should 
improve and they will better be able to protect the public.  Good for 
everyone!!!  


